
HB6329 AN ACT CONCERNING HYDRAULIC FRACTURING IN CT 

 

Carol Brooks 

249 Elm Street 

Windsor Locks, CT 06096 

 

To whom it may concern; 

 

I am among MANY residents of CT who are VERY concerned about hydraulic fracking waste, 

in any form coming into our state.  I support a complete and permanent ban as described in HB 

6329.  I do not want to rely on DEEP I want this committee to think responsibly and act as your 

constituents direct you, please....to pass HB 6329 and to pass a permanent and all encompassing 

ban on fracking waste, storage, disposal, and hydraulic fracking in CT. 

 

I urge you to act quickly to protect the residents of ALL towns in our state, as health risks are 

high especially if there is a leak, spill or any type of contamination.....it doesn't recognize town 

borders! 

 

Please keep us safe and pass HB6329 

 

Carol Brooks 

249 Elm Street 

Windsor Locks, CT 06096 


